
Certified Instructor Lucille Amos recently received an email from a student who 
took one of her Desert Sky classes ~ Summer 2013 

 

Hey Lucille - 

 

Thanks for introducing me to the Judy Niemeyer method of paper piecing.   

 

I am thoroughly enjoying working on this Desert Sky.  I have already 

finished twenty four of them! 

 

Jan and I are planning on coming to the Myrtle Beach Party in January. 

Looking forward to that.   

 

I'll send a pic when I get the top together.  It's been fun! 

 

Thanks again...that this is so much easier than I expected is a tribute to 

not only Judy's patterns and techniques, but also to your guidance! 

 

Anita 


